
Additional VB3 Providers - Added 10/1/19 
Communications x 

 
Lori Petre <lori.petre@azahcccs.gov> 
 

Tue, Oct 1, 
9:38 AM 

  
 

  

The AHCCCS Rates team identified the below 4 additional providers are eligible for the 
VB3 DAP increase effective 10/1/19, PMMIS tables have been updated to reflect these 
additionally qualified providers.  Any questions please let us know.  Thanks! 
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